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Thank you for submitting your application to the Jacksonville Black Chamber
of Commercel!

Your submission has been received and is in the reviewing process by our team.
Rest assured that we are diligently working to process your application as quickly
as possible and will contact you soon to discuss the next steps.

We sincerely appreciate your commitment to fostering business development and
economic growth within our communities. We look forward to welcoming you as a
valued member!

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to
contact us.

Shannon Denson
President, Jacksonville Black Chamber of Commerce



